Public .Héaring Notice
Initial Hearing

The City of Laurel, Mississippi, is considering applying to the Mississippi Ilome Corporation for
rehabilitation/reconstruction of homes,

Mississippi Home Corporation through the State of Mississippi has projected an allocation of
approximately $3,850,911 that will be made available to citics, town, and counties on a
competitive basis to undertake eligible rehabilitation/reconstruction and other HOME Projects.
The activities for which funds may be used are in the areas of affordable housing for low and very-
low income persons. '

More specific details regarding eligible activities, program requirements and the rating system will
be provided at a public hearing which will be at the City Hall, 37 Floor, City Council Chambers,
located at 401 N. 5" Avenue Laurel, MS on Friday, Aungust 2nd at 11:00 a.m. The purpose of
this hearing will be to obtain citizen input into the development of the application.

"The location for this hearing is accessible to person with disabilities. If a translator is needed for
non-English speaking person, please contact City Clerk Mary Ann Hess at 601-428-6404 at least
three (3) days prior to the meeting in an effort to accommodate this request. The City of Laurel
does not discriminate on the basis of disability in the admissions or access to or treatment of
employment in its program or activities.

Instructions to paper:
Publish in non- legal on Thursday, July 18, 2019
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